
 
  

 

            
 

 
 
 
Dear Valued Humana Medicare Advantage Patient: 

You may have previously received a letter from us indicating that our office became out-of-
network with Humana Medicare Advantage. We are pleased to inform you that Forefront 
Dermatology and Humana Medicare Advantage have re-entered an agreement and we 
will be in-network as of January 1, 2025. 

Please reach out to our office directly to schedule your appointment.  

Sincerely, 
 
The Team at Forefront Dermatology 
 
  
 

 


